
Chemistry 

Action taken Report based on the feedback on curriculum 

1. As per the feedback reports collected from students, alumni andparents (from meetings 

conducted over the years from 2016-17 to 2020-21), it is felt that the syllabus and 

curriculum are satisfactory and promptly updated according to the latest trends in the 

academic field. 

2. The students suggested to reduce syllabus contents as per the duration of the semester. 

Faculty of Department of Chemistry discussed the suggestions in the department 

meeting and decided to recommend to Board of Studies to revise the syllabus. 

3. Asper the suggestions from students, new strategic plans in teaching such as online 

teaching especially in the COVID-19 scenario, conducting classes using PPT and 

projector are also adopted. 

4. An Eco-friendly open classroom is set up in the campus for taking classes in an open 

atmosphere which will give a new experience to students during the pandemic 

situation. 

5. Laboratory is renovated in order to enhance the facilities as per the students' feedback 

reports. 

6. Based on the faculty feedback reports, revision of UG and PG syllabus with an 

inclusion of topics which would develop research aptitude in students is recommended to 

Board of Studies meeting. 
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